
To parents of students going into grades 4-6 

 

 A second opportunity has been scheduled for an open dialogue 

about the benefits of a Silver Academy middle school education! 

The Silver Academy offers a high quality education with small 

classes and an exceptional faculty.  The strong secular curriculum 

includes Modern Hebrew as a foreign language course in all grades.  

Additionally, middle school students learn modern Israeli history, Torah 

and other biblical subjects.  These classes are taught in a non-

denominational format, appropriate for students from all Jewish 

affiliations.  They offer our students a chance to develop skills in critical 

thinking, something that is lacking in the public school curriculum, 

together with a better understanding of our heritage. 

We would like to invite you to join us on Tuesday, April 8
th

 at 7pm, 

to tour the school and speak with faculty members and parents about 

our unique curriculum and educational value. 

To help us plan for the evening, please contact Jackie Rubin prior 

to the 8
th

 at jrubin@silveracademypa.org or 717-238-8775, to let us 

know  you are interested in learning about the middle school and how 

it can respond to your child’s academic needs. 

We look forward to meeting with you. 

 

 

 


